HARRY MILLER MIDDLE SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENT FORM
Today’s Date:  Tuesday – January 30, 2018

________________________________________________________________________
Happy Birthday too: Matthew Lordon, have a great day Matthew!

Today’s ‘Pat on the Back’ goes to Hailey Verner. Congratulations Hailey, please come to the office at break time to get your Dairy Queen coupon!

Staff- don’t forget to submit your Name that tune slip to the office each morning to win a PRIZE! _____________________________________________________________________
Administration:  Mme. McCrea: 
Today there will be tech and music club at 12:15 over the lunch hour.  

There will be a very important Bears who care meeting in room #26 (Mme. LeBlanc’s room) at 12:15pm.

Spelling bee 12:15 in the resource room.

Teacher, Mrs. Hatfield: 
Rainbows today at 12:15 in the Guidance office. 

We will be having a Pajama day tomorrow in support of Mental Health and Bell Let’s Talk Day.  Students are asked to bring in a toonie in support of our local Mental Health Initiatives.

A reminder to students to please be on your way to your chosen location by 12:15 when the bell rings.  Staff- any assistance you can provide with this is very much appreciated.

Another reminder to students to please clean up after yourselves when in the hallways and the cafeteria.  Don’t forget the 3 R’s of HMMS – Respect, Responsibility and Right Choices.

Teacher, Mme. Hayden:
Congratulations to Noah Ryan from 7 Hayden on placing 1st in the Knights of Columbus Free Throw Competition which was held on last Friday.  Noah made 17 of 20 shots way to go Noah.  Awesome performance!
Teacher, Mrs. Throop:
Good luck to the JV Boys who host RPS today at 4pm. We will need two scorekeepers for this game. Please see Mr. Donovan if you are interested in scorekeeping.

The Varsity teams practice tomorrow with the girls practice at 3 and the boys practice at 4:30.

There will be no 2Ball today. It will continue tomorrow. Today Intramurals will be for grade 7 and you are playing badminton.
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